
and insurance institutions, aboriginal controlled 
housing corporations, and enhanced training 
programs are a few of the suggestions.

In order to direct the government to 
immediate action, the Committee has made 
several recommendations.

Note

1 House of Commons, Unfinished Business: An Agenda for all Canadians in the 1990’s, Second Report of the 
Standing Committee on Aboriginal Affairs, Second Session of the Thirty-fourth Parliament, March 1990.
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